
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

    
 

    
  
  

 

   
  

  

 

  
 

    
  
     

    

   

  

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 26th NOVEMBER 2021 

 

                       Chair of Governors  
 
I am delighted to inform you that our new Chair of 
Governors is Mrs Emma Olley. Mrs Olley is a 
secondary school teacher and has a wealth of 
knowledge and experience that she brings to this 
role. We wish her every success as our Chair and 
look forward to working with her.  

Our Christian Value for this half term is Koinonia 

                     Citizens of the Week 
 
Congratulations to our Citizens of the Week. 
 
EYFS: Niamh 
 
Year 1: James 
 
Year 2: Frank 
 
Year 3: Mae 
 
Year 4: Isaac 
 
Year 5: Millie C 
 
Year 6: Harry  
 

Team Point Winners – Belfast  
 
 

                  Year 4 Parents’ Evening  
 
Year 4 Virtual Parents’ Evening will take place on 
Tuesday 30th November 1:15 – 7:00pm.  
The appointment system will go live at 7:00 am on 
Wednesday 24th November. Thank you. 

                       Nasal Flu Vaccine 
 
The Nasal Flu Vaccine team will be  
back in school on Monday 6th December.  
If your child did not receive their vaccine 
 last time, please ring the following number  
0333 358 3397, option 3. Thank you. 

Captured the Rainbow 

 
The following children have ‘Captured the 
Rainbow.’ 
 
Well done to: 
 
Scarlett – EYFS 
Nathaniel – EYFS 
Emilia – EYFS 
Iris- EYFS 
 
Roma – Y1 
James – Y1 
Sebastian – Y1 
Arthur – Y1 
George – Y1 
Hugo – Y1 
 
Patrick – Y3 
Rhys – Y3 
Reava – Y3 
 
Bella – Y5 
 
Sienna S – Y6 
Eddie – Y6 
Arlo – Y6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  COVID  
 
As you will know from my correspondence earlier 
this week, we have a significant number of people 
with COVID. This has impacted particular on the 
staffing in school, so please bear with us as we do 
our best to maintain some form of normality!  
 
If your child is unwell and you are in any doubt 
whatsoever, please get your child tested using a 
PCR test. Please do not rely on LFT as we are 
getting quite a few negative results, when in fact 
the person is positive. Thank you. 
                                       
 
                         Mrs Preece 
 
Mrs Preece has begun her Maternity Leave – we 
look forward to hearing the news about the baby.  
 



     

  

   

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
  
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Activities for week beginning 29th November  
 
 
 
 

                          Friday  
 

Swimming Y5 1:15 – 3:00 
 

Invasion Games Y1 & 2 3:15 – 4:00 
 

Wednesday  
 

Ukulele lessons for Y2 & Y3 
Guitar lessons for those children 

registered.  
 

Invasion Games Y1 & 2 3:15 – 4:00  
 

                                                                   Christmas Dates 
 
Thursday 2nd December – EYFS trip to Lowry Theatre 
 
Monday 6th December – Christmas Dinner 
 
Monday 6th December – Christmas Jumper Day (donation in aid of Clare House) 
 
Thursday 9th December – Pantomime in school  
 
Friday 9th December – Breakfast with Santa  
 
Friday 10th December – Non-Uniform Day in exchange for donations for the Christmas Secrets’ Room. 
 
Monday 13th December, 2:00 pm and 6:00pm- EYFS and Year 1 performance  
 
Tuesday 14th December, 2:00pm and 6:00pm - Year 2 and Year 3 Performance   
 
Wednesday 15th December 6:30pm at St Michael’s Church - Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 (Christmas by 
candlelight)  
 
Thursday 16th December Secrets Room  
 
Thursday 16th December Disco 3:15- 4:15 EYFS, KS1 then 4:30- 5:30 KS2 
 
Friday 17th December am – Christmas Parties 
 

Friday 17th December – 2:00pm break up (please note, there is no After School Club on this day). 

Monday  
 

NO Forest School for Y5 After School 
Club and registered Y4 pupils.  

 
 

Tuesday 
 

Mad Science 3:15 – 4:15pm 
 

                            Help raise money!!!  
 
For those of you who will be shopping online this 
weekend please make use of Easy Fundraising. You 
register your details, stipulating your support for 
Aughton St Michael’s PTA and then every time you 
shop online you go through the easyfundraising website 
which then takes you to the online store of your choice. 
By doing this, the school get cash back each time.  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

 
 

                       Children in Need 
 
We have received further donations for Children In 
Need which takes the total to £509. Thank you. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

